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Newsletter – December 2007 

CTS Management Committee, 14th November 2007 

CTS Celebrates 30 years of Service to 
the Community 
November 2007 marks the 30th Anniversary 
celebrations of the Station.  The Station was 
established in Nov 1977 shortly after Cyclones 
Althea (1971) and Tracy (1974).  Foundation 
Station Director, Emeritus Prof. Hugh Trollope 
visited Townsville on 14th November to celebrate 
this occasion.   

At the CTS 30th anniversary dinner Hugh, for his 
drive to establish the Station, was presented with 
an Outstanding Vision Award by former CTS 
Technical Director Greg Reardon. 

Hugh Trollope receiving his award from Greg Reardon 

The other awards presented on the night were to 
Dr Kevin Macks for Outstanding Contribution 
and to Mr Nev Keating for Outstanding Service.  

The celebrations included a tour of the Research 
and Testing Facilities, AirBox Facility, Wind 
Tunnel and Air Cannon. 

Tour of research/testing facilities for Anniversary 

To coincide with the celebrations a 30 Year 
Commemorative Report was produced. 
The report can be downloaded from our web site. 

 
The Station extends a warm welcome to Willis 
Re, the latest benefactor of the CTS.  Willis Re 
joins the Queensland Government Dept of Public 
Works, BlueScope Steel, BlueScope Lysaght, 
Stramit Building Products, IAG and the 
Townsville City Council as a CTS Benefactor.   

This year we also welcomed the Queensland 
Master Builders Association as a new Sponsor.   

The Cyclone Testing Station is grateful for the 
ongoing support from its benefactors and 










